Reply ID: b29d

Dear rosea,

Thank you so much for your true and accurate comments about Frank. T have
been working to get Frank's story out there for years, against great
opposition. Frank now lives 150 yards from my cell but I have not seen him
in over a year! The administration keeps us seperated. They are truly
bastards. I still fight tirelessly for Frank. I have his name out there
with the movers and shakers: but we NEED HELP!

To get involved with our efforts please contact;
KLSchulman@verizon.net

We need your involvement and insight in order to effectuate real and
meaningfum change. You can also contact me directly at:

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927
MCI Shirley
P.O. Box 1218
Shirley, Ma 01464-1218

Thank you again for your wonderful comments. I hope to hear from you again
very soon,

In Solidarity,

Timothy J. Muise



